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October 30, 1985

Docket Nos: 50-369, 50-370 DISTRIBUTION:
50-413, 50-414 Docket File
50-269, 50-270 'NRC PDR

and 50-289 Local PDR
PRC System
NSIC
LB #4 r/f

Mr. Dayne Brown MDuncan
Radiation Protection Branch DHood
Division of Facility Services OELD, Attorney
Department of Human Resources ACRS (16)
P.O. Box 12200 JPartlow
Raleigh, North Carolina 27605 BGrimes

EJordan
Dear Mr. Brown:

In accordance with a telephone discussion of October 21, 1985, between
Mr. Johnny James and Mr. Darl Hood, I am forwarding for your review and
comments the following documents related to Duke Power Company's request for
approval of a procedure for disposal of radioactively contaminated wood:

a. Letter dated May 11, 1985, from H. B. Tucker (Duke) to
H. R. Denton (NRC)

b. Draft letter from H. Thompson (NRC) to H.B. Tucker (Duke).

Draft letter with environmental assessment from H. Thompson (NRC)c.
to H. B. Tucker (Duke).

Your prompt review of the these documents with respect to the McGuire
Nuclear Station would be appreciated so that we can consider your comments and
take the approrriate action. Please contact Darl Hood at 301-492-8408 upon
completion of your review.

Sincerely,
.

Elinor G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated
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